

WORKSHEET

FFs2 – Unit 11

Teacher's feedback



Task 1: Look and write:





Task 2: Read the text:



Hi! My name is Bruno. I am 10 years old. I live in England in a very small town called Fordwich.

This is a picture of a typical Sunday afternoon at home. My family is spending some time in the living room. Can you see me? I am lying on the sofa and I am watching a sports match on TV. Do you like Rugby? I play Rugby every Tuesday at school. We go to a club called VILO near the river. I like wearing comfortable clothes on the weekend so I am wearing a t-shirt, blue trousers and no shoes!

My sister Claire is listening to music on Spotify. Her favorite singers are Rosalia and Chris Martin from Coldplay. She is wearing the headset she received as a present on her birthday.

My parents usually read books, but today they are reading the newspaper on the green sofa. My mother Gloria is a doctor and my father Robert is a mechanic.

We have 3 pets. My cats are very active, but now they aren't running or fighting. Right now Sonny is sleeping on the floor taking its afternoon nap. My dog Corso is very happy. Can you see he is eating my sister's sandwich!

It is snowing and very cold outside but inside the house we are having a wonderful time.

1. True or False?

1. It's a rainy Sunday.
2. Claire and her father are in the living room.
3. Bruno plays rugby at the club near the river.
4. Bruno's father is making tea.
5. Mom is a mechanic.
6. Dad is reading the newspaper now.
7. Corso is sleeping on the floor.
8. The two cats are taking an afternoon nap.

2. Answer the questions about the text

1. What is Claire doing in this moment?
.....
2. Is Bruno wearing blue trousers and a t-shirt?
.....
3. What are Gloria and Robert doing today?
.....
4. What is Corso doing now?
.....
5. Is it raining outside?
.....



Task 3: Look and write the correct answer with **present continuous:**

1. She (read)..... a book now.
2. They (play)..... football in the park.
3. My father (watch) TV at the moment.
4. We (study)English for our test.
5. He (not sleep)right now.
6. We (not listen)to music.
7. The dog (not bark) at the strangers.
8. I (not cook)dinner at the moment.
9. you (do)..... your homework now?
→ Yes,
10. she (watch)..... a movie?
→ No,
11. they (play)chess?
→ Yes,
12. Tom (drive)..... to work?
→ No,
13. What you (do)..... now?
→ I (write)..... an email.
14. Where she (go).....?
→ She (go)to the supermarket.
15. Why they (laugh).....?

